
Diary Dates              

October 

25th School Closes for half-term 

November 

4th School Opens for Term 2 

8th Mufti—Donate a bottle 

15th Children in Need 

29th Christmas Fayre 

 

Secondary School 
Applications for 2025 
A reminder that applications for 
secondary school places closes at 5pm on 
the 31st October. Apply online at 
www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions 
 

BSA Halloween Film 
Night & Disco 
It was lovely seeing all the different 
costumes around school this week. 

Thank you to all those who helped make 
this a great event. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 
Over the week commencing 4th 
November we will be selling poppies and 
some merchandise (rulers/slapbands, 
reflectors, bracelets etc.) Please send 
your child in with their cash donation so 
Year 6 pupils can collect daily from each 
class. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
End of Term 
Wow, end of term already. The 
Boughton Team hopes everyone has a 
fabulous break and we look forward to 
seeing you on Monday, 4th November. 
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